
 
JUNE 2018 

 

    CACHE Canada  
NEWSLETTER 

  
 
   

  

   
 

  

CACHE Turns THREE! 

Our third anniversary is coming 
up in October 2018, which is a 
big deal for CACHE. FACT BC 
has informed us that at the 
three-year mark we will be able 
to join them as a recognized 
association. This brings us one 
step closer to being regulated as 
a health profession.  

There are still many steps to 
take before counselling and 
therapy are regulated in BC, but 
we thought it would be good to 
start keeping our members in-
the-loop about any updates and 
changes in regards to our 
progress. Stay tuned. 

Upcoming Workshops 

We are working to bring in 
further workshops for continuing 
education opportunities. Mental 
health related, business related, 
anything that would help with a 
Hypno-practice. Let us know if 
you have any requests, and we 
will add them to the ongoing list.  

Looking for New Board Members 

We have a couple spots open on the CACHE board to fill. 
We are specifically looking for someone to fill the role of 
secretary. If you are interested, get in touch with us.  

Continuing Education and Professional Supervision 

We have already started hinting at this on social media, 
and we now have more information for everyone.  

As we get closer to joining FACT BC, we have begun 
putting into place policies and procedures that we believe 
will be required of us, once we gain membership.  

Continuing Education is ongoing training, so that members 
stay up to date on their professional skills and the current 
research. Supervision is similar, in that you are required to 
work under a supervisor or with a supervisor to assure 
competency.  

As it stands now, CACHE is requiring each member to 
complete 12 hours of continuing education, and 12 hours 
of supervision. A record of this will be required at each 
renewal, so we can assure each member is meeting 
membership requirements. A log sheet is provided on the 
website to make this as easy as possible for everyone.  

For more detailed information, visit the “Member Policies” 
section of the CACHE Canada website. This will be 
updated several times over the coming months as we 
refine policies, and gain more information from FACT BC.  

SUMMER BOOK CLUB 

We are hosting a book club! June’s book is Gifts of Imperfection 
by Brene Brown. We meet on June 28th, 2018 to discuss the 
book, and vote on July’s book. More detailed information will be 
sent out to book club members. If you would like more 
information, reply to this email and ask to be added to the book 
club list. Read good books and earn Continuing Education hours! 


